
 
 
 

 
 
Encourage Your MI Health Link Patients to Update their Contact 
Information 
 
 
We need your help in reminding your MI Health Link patients to ensure their phone 
number, email and address are up to date. They should report changes to the Michigan 
Department of Health and Human Services via MIBridges. Here are the instructions: 
 

• Log in at www.michigan.gov/mibridges (Note: New accounts can be created by 
selecting Register) 

• Update contact information in Profile and Report Changes 
 

 
The local office will use the Report Changes area to update the address for their case. 
 

https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http*3A*2F*2Fwww.michigan.gov*2Fmibridges&data=04*7C01*7CReppA*40michigan.gov*7Cf6346c4902774b064dc908d9d6bd6229*7Cd5fb7087377742ad966a892ef47225d1*7C0*7C0*7C637776931158043106*7CUnknown*7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0*3D*7C3000&sdata=3RF8Z62bMz956cuS0OCaa1xPcrahtb3MVL4c0e4z5hE*3D&reserved=0__;JSUlJSUlJSUlJSUlJSUlJSU!!LHGHhLUk!7ah3I3vSIUr2fZeVXzaWfzPZ6bX0Extl5tyUBczDhQlKGyEJOqmxPc5Ixyw$

